
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The Oil and Gas Advisory Board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 18, 
2025, at 10:00 a.m. at the Illinois Oil and Gas Association building located in Mt. 
Vernon, Illinois. This meeting will also have a teleconference link. Please see the 
following information on how to connect to the meeting. 
 
Starting at 9:45 am, the teleconference line will open. Please dial 1-312-535-8110 or 
1-415-655-0002. The access code is 2456 268 6059.  If you get a busy signal, please try 
again.  For issues connecting to the teleconference, please call Dan Brennan @ 217-
622-0121. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


